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that contract positions with the Town were available. The Town must also provide 
information concerning the anticipated duration of the contracts with Pyles and Knotts. 

The Ethics Commission notes that exemptions must be granted on a case-by-case basis. 
Therefore, this Contract Exemption is limited to the facts and circumstances of this 
particular case and may not be relied upon as precedent by other persons or entities. 
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